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        One of Our Own Makes It 

In April of  this year, a member of Council 12387 

achieved the highest honor as the State Deputy for 

the Knights of Columbus in Indiana. This would be 

Scott Cunningham, who has worked tirelessly for 

many of the Knights projects since he first joined. 

 

We have watched as he ran for State Advocate  a few 

years  ago when a number of the Council members 

helped with his election. From that time, he has 

helped the State to weather some storms and also 

continued his active membership with the Council. 

 

We should be very proud as Knights to acknowledge 

Scott’s achievements. Volunteer work sometimes is 

not always rewarding, but, in the end, hard work and 

dedication always pays off. We wish for Scott a pro-

ductive two years and we cannot help but ask the 

next question: Is there something bigger in the fu-

ture? 

Another member of the Council, Fr Sam Futral, is 

leaving us to take an assignment in two parishes 

near  Lafayette. (I mention Lafayette because that 

is the center of the Universe for Ye Olde Ed). We 

will miss Fr Sam especially for the several study 

sessions that he led  including the Catholic impact 

of the Lord of the Rings books and movies. We wish  

him well in his new assignment. 

Your Editor solicits sto-

ries and pictures for this 

newsletter. Please send 

them to my E-Mail 

which is rbai-

ley52@comcast.net 

 

 

Bob Bailey 
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            Final Report From the 2014 Fish and Fun Frys 

In his final performance as chairman of the Fish(Fun) Frys, Jim Bagnoli out-

did himself. Total meals served in six weeks was 4,153. While this was 

slightly less than 2013, total income and total profit increased. From 2008 

when Jim took command, we increased profit fivefold. While most of the 

money goes to the Council operating fund (and much of that to KofC chari-

ties),the parish, the Lord’s Pantry and the Loaves and Fishes Ministry also 

benefited. Once again, the Boy Scouts helped out in many ways and a check 

for $1500 was presented to the Troop. We must thank our many sponsors and 

all the Knights who helped along with the students from Guerin High and the 

Knights of the Holy Temple. Thanks again, Jim, for a great run. 

              New Officers Begin the KofC New Year July 1  

The new Council Officer Roster beginning July 1, 2014 is as follows: 

Grand Knight-Ken Hall                          Warden-Kyle Riddle 

Deputy Grand Knight-Kris Hodel          Inside Guard-Tom Beck   

Chancellor-Will Young                            Outside Guard-Walt Gillespie 

Recorder-Bob Bailey                                1st Yr Trustee-Tom Chevalier                                

Treasurer-Tom Graham                           2nd Yr Trustee-Bud Carlin                          

Financial Secy-Dick Stadler                    3rd Yr Trustee-Jim Spitznogle                    

Advocate-Dan Buba                                                                                                          

Ray Janko continues as Lector and Fr Ted Rothroock as Chaplain 

                    PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES FOR 2014 

There are 22 Knights who still have not paid their Council dues for 2014 de-

spite multiple contacts from the Retention Committee. Please continue your 

Council membership by sending a check for $35 to Dick Stadler, Financial  Sec-

retary, 4717 Cheval Pl, Carmel, IN 46033. Thank You!!! 

                             Pancakes and Tootsie Rolls 

A big note of thanks to Tom Beck for chairing the Pancake Breakfasts and Kris 

Hodel for the Tootsie Roll fundraiser. Proceeds from the breakfasts go towards 

scholarships to Guerin High and colleges while the monies collected from the 

Tootsie Roll collections go towards the Special Olympics. Great job, men. 



You may be wondering what has happened to the new Council website that 

we are creating through a company called UKnight. We did not realize in the 

beginning how much work needed to be done just to set up the site but that 

effort is now behind us. The next step is to load the site with information of 

interest to all members of the Council and to keep that info constantly 

updated. Once this work is done and info from the old site is transferred, we 

can let everyone know how to get on the site. Bob Bailey and Dick Stadler 

are working on this with the help of Grand Knight, Ken Hall, and we will be 

adding another member, Troy Sipes, who brings his experience to the task. 
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                        New Council Website 

 

                  Save the Date-Parish Golf Outing-September 15 

Building on the success of last year’s Parish Golf Outing sponsored by the 

Knights of Columbus, the committee is planning to outdo last year’s effort with 

a bigger and better one on September 15 at Plum Creek. So get started for this 

event by lining up your foursome and practicing your game. There will be lots 

of prizes , a silent auction and some suprises. Monies raised from this outing go 

to Gibault, the Little Sisters of the Poor and the Parish.   

                             Notes and Notables 

*Those who have not viewed the video sent by Ken Hall about a powerful 

Catholic advertisement should do so. It emphasizes our responsibilities as 

Catholics regarding next fall’s election. The HR Mandate battle is not over. 

 

*Congrats to Jim Bagnoli who was named Knight of the Year and Scott Cun-

ningham whose family was named Family of the Year. 

 

*Welcome new members John Jakupco and John Cohoat 

 

*Name Tags-The Shield and Anchor has mentioned the possibility of name 

tags for all members in the last two editions. It seems that we will soon have 

these tags thanks to the efforts of Treasurer Tom Graham who is heading up 

the program. So come to a business meeting soon and wear yours. 

 

*Forty Days for Life– The fall program will begin in September. Please con-

sider signing up for one hour on the six Mondays that have been assigned to 

our Parish. You won’t regret it.  
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The Serving Line at the May Pancake Breakfast 
The Spitznogle and Elshire families enjoy the breakfast 

The Kitchen Crew at the Seminarian’s Dinner 
Father Haan says “Is there a winner in there, Kris?” 

Founder’s Day, Gene Hollander & Maury Rohleder 
First Degree Team and New Members 

<The Cunningham Family-Family of the Year 

Pictures Courtesy of 

  Walt Gillespie 


